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YEAR 4 ñFAITH PAGE  

{ŎǊƛǇǘǳǊŜΥ  [ǳƪŜ оΥм-мс   ¢ƘŜ tǊŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ ƻŦ WƻƘƴ ǘƘŜ .ŀǇǝǎǘ 
¸ŜŀǊ п Ƙŀǎ Ƨǳǎǘ ōŜŜƴ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǳƴƛǘ Ψ!ŘǾŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΩΦ ¢ƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŜȄǇƭƻǊƛƴƎ ƛŘŜŀǎ ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜǎ  

ǊŜƭŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΣ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘΦ aŀƴȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜŘ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƴƎ ƛƴ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǎƛƎƴƛŬŎŀƴǘ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ  

ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ƻŦ ŎƻƳƳƛǩƴƎ ǘƘŜƳǎŜƭǾŜǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǎƛƎƴƛŬŎŀƴǘ ƎƻŀƭǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ǊŜŀƭƛǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƴȅ  

ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜǎ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴΦ ¢ƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ƭƛŦŜ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǊŜŀƭƛǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ  

ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ŀǊŜ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ  

 

Ψ{ƻ WƻƘƴ ǿŜƴǘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǿƘƻƭŜ ǘŜǊǊƛǘƻǊȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ WƻǊŘŀƴ wƛǾŜǊΣ ǇǊŜŀŎƘƛƴƎΣ ά¢ǳǊƴ ŀǿŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƛƴǎ ŀƴŘ ōŜ ōŀǇǝǎŜŘΣ ŀƴŘ DƻŘ ǿƛƭƭ  

ŦƻǊƎƛǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƛƴǎΦέ !ǎ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǿǊƛǧŜƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇƘŜǘ LǎŀƛŀƘΥ 

ά{ƻƳŜƻƴŜ ƛǎ ǎƘƻǳǝƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŘŜǎŜǊǘΥ 
    ΨDŜǘ ǘƘŜ ǊƻŀŘ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΤ 

    ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ǎǘǊŀƛƎƘǘ ǇŀǘƘ ŦƻǊ ƘƛƳ ǘƻ ǘǊŀǾŜƭΗ 
9ǾŜǊȅ ǾŀƭƭŜȅ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ŬƭƭŜŘ ǳǇΣ 

    ŜǾŜǊȅ Ƙƛƭƭ ŀƴŘ Ƴƻǳƴǘŀƛƴ ƭŜǾŜƭƭŜŘ ƻũΦ 
¢ƘŜ ǿƛƴŘƛƴƎ ǊƻŀŘǎ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ƳŀŘŜ ǎǘǊŀƛƎƘǘΣ 

    ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǊƻǳƎƘ ǇŀǘƘǎ ƳŀŘŜ ǎƳƻƻǘƘΦ 
¢ƘŜ ǿƘƻƭŜ ƘǳƳŀƴ ǊŀŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǎŜŜ DƻŘϥǎ ǎŀƭǾŀǝƻƴΗΩέ 

wŜƅŜŎǝƻƴ  

¸ŜŀǊ п ŘŜƳƻƴǎǘǊŀǘŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƪŜȅ ǿƻǊŘǎ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴΣ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǿƻǊŘǎΣ ǎȅƳōƻƭǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƳŀƎŜǎΦ bŜȄǘΣ 
ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜƭŀǘŜ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƛŘŜŀǎ ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ƻŦ !ŘǾŜƴǘΦ 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 
άL ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ǘƻ ǇǊŀŎǝǎŜ Ƴȅ 

ǿƻǊŘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ {ǇŜƭƭŀǘƘƻƴ  
ŜǾŜǊȅ ŘŀȅΦ L ŦƻǳƴŘ ƛǘ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎƛƴƎ 
ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǿƘŜƴ L ǿŀǎ ǇǊŀŎǝǎƛƴƎ L 
ƪŜǇǘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǎƛƭƭȅ ƳƛǎǘŀƪŜǎ ŀƴŘ L 
ǿŀƴǘŜŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ Ƴȅ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǇǊƻǳŘΦ L 
ǿŀǎ ǎƻ ǇǊƻǳŘ ǿƘŜƴ L Ǝƻǘ слκслΗ L 
ƭŜŀǊƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǊŘ ǿƻǊƪ Ǉŀȅǎ ƻũΗέ   

/ƘƭƻŜ 

 

άL ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ Ƴȅ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ƻŦ ƳƻǾƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŀ ƴŜǿ  

ŎƻǳƴǘǊȅΦ ²Ŝ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘǿƻ 
ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ōƛƎƎŜǎǘ ƳƻǾŜ ƻŦ Ƴȅ 
ƭƛŦŜΦ  Lǘ ǿŀǎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƳŀŘŜ 
ǘƘŜ ƳƻǾŜΦ L ƭŜŀǊƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƭƛŦŜ ƎƛǾŜǎ ȅƻǳ  

ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǎΦά    ±ƛƴŎŜ 

 

άL ƭŜŀǊƴǘ ŦǊƻƳ Ƴȅ ōǊƻǘƘŜǊ ǘƘŀǘ 
ƭƛŦŜ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ Ŧǳƭƭ ƻŦ Ƴŀƴȅ  

ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǎ ōǳǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ 
ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ 
ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƻǾŜǊŎƻƳŜ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘƻǎŜ 

ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǎΦέ    9Ƴƛƭȅ 
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Dates for 

your Diary  

 

Friday 20th November  

Stage 1ñHosting Assembly 
 

 

Friday 27th November  

Staff Development Day 

(PUPIL FREE DAY) 

 

Monday 7th December  

Christmas Concert at Holy Family 

Hall Granvilleñ7.00pm-8.30pm 

 

Thursday 10th December 

Year 6 Graduation Mass and  

Supperñ7.00pm 

 

Tuesday 15th December 

End of Year Thanksgiving Mass & 

Parent Morning Teañ9.00am 
 

Wednesday 16th December 

Last Day of Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kiss & Drop-Important Information 

Just a reminder to all parents that you need to 
remain in your car at all times on the Kiss  &  Drop 
line.  If parents step out of the car to help put bags 
in the boot this only holds up the line and causes 
unnecessary traffic delays.  The police have been 
around lately and a parent was recently booked for 
disobeying the traffic rules.  So please, adhere to all 

signs and traffic rules for everyoneôs safety. 
These summer holidays, Executive Director Greg Whitby 

is encouraging all students to read, read, read!   

Students can read anything they like to enter the Executive 

Director's Summer Reading  

Challenge, whether itôs a comic, play, piece of poetry, book, e-book or graphic novel. This year we have 
made the challenge easier to enter by removing the minimum number of books to read and providing 

students with more chances of winning a prize. 

Entry is simple! Students just need to read something they enjoy and tell us in 50 words or less why they 

loved it. Enter online at http://parra.catholic.edu.au/summer-reading-challenge. 

The more material a student reads, the more times they can enter the reading challenge and the more 

chances they have of winning one of four iPad minis.  

Entries are now open and close at 5pm on 5 February 2016  

Are you returning to Sacred Heart Primary 
next year?   

 

If there are any students not returning to Sacred 
Heart next year please contact the school office in 

writing so we can finalise any paperwork.   

Our Bright and Beautiful Playground  

It would be difficult to walk into our playground and not notice the amazing difference in the pews and 

doors that were painted in bright colours over the weekend.  

A huge thank you to Mr Lichaa Nouh, one of our very generous parents, who donated his time and 
services to paint the pews, exterior doors to the church, and the basketball poles. Mr Nouh spent most 
evenings at school last week, after a long day of work, painting the undercoat and spent several hours 
here on Saturday with a team of five other workers to paint the bright colours that we now see on the 
playground. Mr Nouh has not only put a smile on all the faces of the children by giving them a bright 
place to sit, but he has also saved the school a lot of money by very generously donating the paint and 
his services to complete the job. We are very blessed to have such giving and supportive parents. Mr 
Nouh has also generously offered to paint some handball courts on the playground and carry out this 
work in the coming weeks. Iôm sure you will all join me in thanking Mr Nouh for his generosity and the 

brilliant work that he has done for the school.  

Partnership Between Apple Mac and the Catholic Education Department of Parramatta 

A letter will be sent home today which provides parents with access to an online portal to purchase Apple 
devices at educational prices. If parents were thinking of upgrading their computers or iPadôs, it would 

be worth having a look at the link below and comparing prices.  

To purchase the Apple products, families will need to visit http://byod.parra.catholic.edu.au 

Stage 3 Science and Australian Survivor Challenge 

The Stage 3 students participated in an Australian Survivor Challenge related to their Science Unit of 

work and this culminated in a campfire vote. The team that won the overall challenge received a  

mystery prize. The winning team consisted of Juliana C, Molly-Kate C, Charli G, Raphael N and  

Raymond E. Their prize was a game of Bubble Soccer with the teachers and Principal, which was  

followed by dinner at Ribs and Burgers, Rhodes. We had such a fun night on Friday and while the  

students were so determined to knock the staff over, the staff still managed to win with a score of 8-4. 
Congratulations to the winning team and to all of the students in Stage 3 for their huge effort in this 
Survivor Challenge. Looking forward to more challenges ahead where the children can demonstrate 

their amazing knowledge and skills.  

http://byod.parra.catholic.edu.au/
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The Weekly Advertiser  

Please note that we do not endorse advertisements in our school newsletter and there is no obligation to  participate.  


